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regions with sparse data. The second section introduces topics about the
particular methodologies being implemented in the recently established global and
regional strong-motion databanks in Europe to maintain and disseminate the
archived accelerometric data. The final section describes major strong-motion
arrays around the world and their historical developments. The last three chapters
of this section introduce projects carried out within the context of arrays
deployed for seismic risk studies in metropolitan areas. Audience: This timely
book will be of particular interest for researchers who use accelerometric data
extensively to conduct studies in earthquake engineering and engineering
seismology.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace
Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired Christians to leave behind a
performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them
illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God intended God's Word,
salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to
understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the
overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Home Blood Pressure Monitoring George S. Stergiou 2019-10-31 Hypertension remains
a leading cause of disability and death worldwide. Self-monitoring of blood
pressure by patients at home is currently recommended as a valuable tool for the
diagnosis and management of hypertension. Unfortunately, in clinical practice,
home blood pressure monitoring is often inadequately implemented, mostly due to
the use of inaccurate devices and inappropriate methodologies. Thus, the potential
of the method to improve the management of hypertension and cardiovascular disease
prevention has not yet been exhausted. This volume presents the available evidence
on home blood pressure monitoring, discusses its strengths and limitations, and
presents strategies for its optimal implementation in clinical practice. Written
by distinguished international experts, it offers a complete source of information
and guide for practitioners and researchers dealing with the management of
hypertension.
Therapy, Culture and Spirituality G. Nolan 2014-12-04 This edited collection
addresses how therapy can engage with issues of race, culture, religion and
spirituality. It is a response to the need for practitioners to further their
understanding and skills base in developing ways of appropriately responding to
the interconnectivity of these evolving issues.
Microplastic in the Environment: Pattern and Process Michael S. Bank 2021-10-09
This open access book examines global plastic pollution, an issue that has become
a critical societal challenge with implications for environmental and public
health. This volume provides a comprehensive, holistic analysis on the plastic
cycle and its subsequent effects on biota, food security, and human exposure.
Importantly, global environmental change and its associated, systems-level
processes, including atmospheric deposition, ecosystem complexity, UV exposure,
wind patterns, water stratification, ocean circulation, etc., are all important
direct and indirect factors governing the fate, transport and biotic and abiotic
processing of plastic particles across ecosystem types. Furthermore, the
distribution of plastic in the ocean is not independent of terrestrial ecosystem
dynamics, since much of the plastic in marine ecosystems originates from land and
should therefore be evaluated in the context of the larger plastic cycle. Changes
in species size, distribution, habitat, and food web complexity, due to global
environmental change, will likely alter trophic transfer dynamics and the
ecological effects of nano- and microplastics. The fate and transport dynamics of
plastic particles are influenced by their size, form, shape, polymer type,
additives, and overall ecosystem conditions. In addition to the risks that
plastics pose to the total environment, the potential impacts on human health and
exposure routes, including seafood consumption, and air and drinking water need to
be assessed in a comprehensive and quantitative manner. Here I present a holistic
and interdisciplinary book volume designed to advance the understanding of plastic
cycling in the environment with an emphasis on sources, fate and transport,
ecotoxicology, climate change effects, food security, microbiology,
sustainability, human exposure and public policy.
Adamantiades-Behçet's Disease Christos Zouboulis 2006-04-11 It is with great
pleasure that I write this Foreword to the Proceedings of the International
Conference on Behçet’s Disease which was held in Berlin in June 2002. This was the
first International Conference held under the auspices of the International
Society for Behçet’s Disease which was founded in 2000 in Seoul. First, I
congratulate our colleagues in Berlin, led by Professor Christos Zouboulis of the
Department of Dermatology at the Free University of Berlin, for having organised a
most successful conference and for having compiled these proceedings so rapidly.
It will be realised immediately on scanning the contents of this book that the
conference was truly international with 210 participants from 26 countries, as
Professor Zouboulis has noted in his preface. These included basic scientists,
epidemiologists, pathologists, clinicians and, importantly, representatives from
patient organisations. The latter held their own conference alongside the
scientific-medical conference to mutual benefit. The combined session of patients
and doctors (abstracts on pp 601 – 626) gave the opportunity for an exchange of
information and fruitful discussion. The wide ranging scope of the communications
is evident from the index and it was most encouraging to see their origin – from
all parts of the world, from senior and junior colleagues and, from many different
disciplines. Many communications may be regarded as preliminary reports of
research in progress and we look forward to seeing the definitive publications in
appropriate journals in due course.
Handbook of Biomechatronics Jacob Segil 2018-11-29 Handbook of Biomechatronics
provides an introduction to biomechatronic design as well as in-depth explanations
of some of the most exciting and ground-breaking biomechatronic devices in the
world today. Edited by Dr. Jacob Segil and written by a team of biomechatronics
experts, the work begins with broad topics concerning biomechatronic design and
components, followed by more detailed discussions of specific biomechatronic
devices spanning many disciplines. This book is structured into three main parts:
biomechatronic design, biomechatronic components, and biomechatronic devices. The
biomechatronic design chapter discusses the history of biomechatronics, conceptual
design theory, biomechatronic design methods, and design tools. The next section

On Being Moved Stein Bråten 2007-01-01 In this collective volume the origins,
neurosocial support, and therapeutic implications of (pre)verbal intersubjectivity
are examined with a focus on implications of the discovery of mirror neurons.
Entailing a paradigmatic revolution in the intersection of developmental, social
and neural sciences, two radical turnabouts are entailed. First, no longer can be
upheld as valid Cartesian and Leibnizian assumptions about monadic subjects with
disembodied minds without windows to each other except as mediated by culture.
Supported by a mirror system, specified in this volume by some of the discoverers,
modes of participant perception have now been identified which entail embodied
simulation and co-movements with others in felt immediacy. Second, no longer can
be retained the Piagetian attribution of infant egocentricity. Pioneers who have
broken new research grounds in the study of newborns, protoconversation, and early
speech perception document in the present volume infant capacity for interpersonal
communion, empathic identification, and learning by altercentric participation.
Pertinent new findings and results are presented on these topics: (i) Origins and
multiple layers of intersubjectivity and empathy (ii) Neurosocial support of
(pre)verbal intersubjectivity, participant perception, and simulation of mind
(iii) From preverbal sharing and early speech perception to meaning acquisition
and verbal intersubjectivity (iv) New windows on other-centred movements and
moments of meeting in therapy and intervention. (Series B)
Guardian of the Dead Karen Healey 2010-04-01 "You're Ellie Spencer." I opened my
mouth, just as he added, "And your eyes are opening." Seventeen-year-old Ellie
Spencer is just like any other teenager at her boarding school. She hangs out with
her best friend Kevin, she obsesses over Mark, a cute and mysterious bad boy, and
her biggest worry is her paper deadline. But then everything changes. The news
headlines are all abuzz about a local string of serial killings that all share the
same morbid trademark: the victims were discovered with their eyes missing. Then a
beautiful yet eerie woman enters Ellie's circle of friends and develops an
unhealthy fascination with Kevin, and a crazed old man grabs Ellie in a public
square and shoves a tattered Bible into her hands, exclaiming, "You need it. It
will save your soul." Soon, Ellie finds herself plunged into a haunting world of
vengeful fairies, Maori mythology, romance, betrayal, and an epic battle for
immortality.
Disenfranchised Grief Kenneth J. Doka 2002 This book focuses on the kind of grief
that is not openly acknowledged, socially validated, or publicly mourned. It
addresses the unique psychological, biological, and sociological issues involved
in disenfranchised grief. The contributing authors explore the concept of
disenfranchised grief, help define and explain this type of grief, and offer
clinical interventions to help grievers express their hidden sorrow.
Seed Dispersal Andrew J. Dennis 2007 Fresh concepts in the study of seed dispersal
are spurring a host of exciting new questions, new answers to old questions, new
methods and approaches, and a reinvigoration of the field.Seed Dispersal: Theory
and its Application in a Changing World presents both recent advances and reviews
of current knowledge demonstrating the vigour and vibrancy of the field. It
provides new perspectives and directions at a time when efforts to meet growing
environmental challenges threatening natural systems are of utmost importance.
Guidelines on Hepatitis B and C Testing World Health Organization 2018-02-06
Testing and diagnosis of hepatitis B (HBV) and C (HCV) infection is the gateway
for access to both prevention and treatment services, and is a crucial component
of an effective response to the hepatitis epidemic. Early identification of
persons with chronic HBV or HCV infection enables them to receive the necessary
care and treatment to prevent or delay progression of liver disease. Testing also
provides an opportunity to link people to interventions to reduce transmission,
through counselling on risk behaviors and provision of prevention commodities
(such as sterile needles and syringes) and hepatitis B vaccination. These are the
first WHO guidelines on testing for chronic HBV and HCV infection and complement
published guidance by WHO on the prevention, care and treatment of chronic
hepatitis C and hepatitis B infection. These guidelines outline the public health
approach to strengthening and expanding current testing practices for HBV and HCV,
and are intended for use across age groups and populations.
Exploration, Maintenance, and Utilization of Sweet Potato Genetic Resources 1988
To review the priorities for sweet potato germ plasm exploration and collection;
To determine the best strategies for sweet potato germ plasm conservation; To
establish guidelines for evaluations in the sweet potato collection; To set out
strategies for utilizing these genetic resources and establish CIP's breeding
priorities; To determine CIP's comparative advantage for research amongst what
other institutions are already accomplishing.
Integrative Rheumatology Randy Horwitz M.D. 2010-10-04 Integrative Rheumatology
offers a new and much-needed perspective in disease and symptom management,
blending conventional medicine with alternative approaches not typically included
in a Western medical practice. While conventional treatments can provide
considerable symptomatic relief and can even slow the progression of many
rheumatologic conditions, integrative treatment incorporating lifestyle
interventions, mind-body approaches, and practices such as acupuncture and
meditation into conventional medical therapies can improve quality of life, reduce
medication dosages, and are generally better tolerated. In this book, researchers
and clinicians highlight specific gaps in conventional rheumatologic care and
examine how alternative approaches may be ideally suited to address these missed
opportunities. Here, the authors introduce topics not typically addressed in
conventional rheumatology texts, including nutritional therapies, exercise, herbal
medicine, mind/body approaches, Ayurveda, and energy medicine. The contributors,
all of whom have a background in academic medicine, share the approaches that they
have found most effective in their own practices, basing their work on the best
scientific evidence available. Ultimately, an understanding of complementary and
alternative approaches to healing can help clinicians care for their patients
using the best proven therapies to modify disease progress and relieve pain and
disability.
Earthquake Data in Engineering Seismology Sinan Akkar 2011-01-03 This book
addresses current activities in strong-motion networks around the globe, covering
issues related to designing, maintaining and disseminating information from these
arrays. The book is divided into three principal sections. The first section
includes recent developments in regional and global ground-motion predictive
models. It presents discussions on the similarities and differences of ground
motion estimations from these models and their application to design spectra as
well as other novel procedures for predicting engineering parameters in seismic
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discusses the technologies involved in the following components: sensors,
actuators, and control systems. The biomechatronic devices chapters contains
distinct examples of biomechatronic devices spanning visual prostheses to brainmachine interfaces. Each chapter presents the development of these biomechatronic
devices followed by an in-depth discussion of the current state of the art The
only book that covers biomechatronic design, components, and devices in one
comprehensive text Accessible for readers in multiple areas of study, such as
bioengineering, computer science, electrical engineering, mechanical engineering,
and chemical engineering Includes the most recent and groundbreaking advances and
work in the biomechatronics field through industry and academic contributors
Breast Cancer Management for Surgeons Lynda Wyld 2017-12-22 This textbook provides
a comprehensive overview of the state of the art knowledge of breast cancer
management for the modern breast surgeon. It covers all aspects of
multidisciplinary care including primary breast and axillary surgery,
reconstruction and oncoplastic techniques, external beam radiotherapy and newer
techniques such as tomotherapy, intraoperative radiotherapy and brachytherapy. In
addition, systemic therapies including chemotherapy, the latest biological
targeted therapies and endocrine therapies are covered. Readers can find out about
other important aspects of breast cancer such as genetics, screening, imaging and
long-term health among others. Chapters take the reader through the basics up to
the highest levels of knowledge in an easy to understand format with management
algorithms to aid clinical care, generous referencing of the best literature and
figures and photographs to illustrate each section. Published with the official
approval of the European Society of Surgical Oncology (ESSO) and the European
Society of Breast Cancer Specialists (EUSOMA), the book is written by a panel of
recognised leaders in the field and is an indispensable guide for the practicing
breast specialist and senior specialists in training, wishing to update their
knowledge with the latest trends or polish off their training before
accreditation.
Misch's Avoiding Complications in Oral Implantology - E-Book Carl E. Misch
2017-03-24 See how to effectively manage ALL dental implant complications
throughout ALL phases of treatment! Avoiding Complications in Oral Implantology
provides evidence-based management protocols for a wide range of implant problems
such as placement complications, malpositioning, bleeding, infection, and nerve
injuries. Hundreds of high-quality, full-color photos and illustrations clearly
demonstrate the complications and their resolution. Edited by Carl Misch and
Randolph Resnik — both well-known names in dental implantology and prosthodontics
— and with a team of expert contributors, this authoritative guide helps you
handle the implant-related complications that can occur as more and more patients
choose dental implants. Expert authors are joined by a panel of recognized leaders
in implant dentistry — many of whom are associated with the Misch International
Implant Institute — to share their extensive experience with handling
complications through all phases of treatment. Comprehensive approach to
complications that occur in the different phases of oral implantology provides the
knowledge and skills you need to handle treatment planning, implant placement,
post-operative complications, prostheses-related complications, and more. Over
1,000 images include full-color clinical photographs, radiographs, line drawings,
and diagrams, clearly demonstrating complications, procedures, and outcomes.
Management protocols developed by world-renowned dental implantologists provide a
proven system and authoritative guidance in managing complications with dental
implants. Evidence-based solutions make it easier to manage a wide variety of
clinical problems associated with dental implants, with state-of-the-art guidance
supported by the best available research.
Computers Helping People with Special Needs Klaus Miesenberger 2020-09-09 The twovolume set LNCS 12376 and 12377 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 17th
International Conference on Computers Helping People with Special Needs, ICCHP
2020, held in Lecco, Italy, in September 2020. The conference was held virtually
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. The 104 papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 206 submissions. Included also are 13 introductions. The papers are
organized in the following topical sections: Part I: user centred design and user
participation in inclusive R&D; artificial intelligence, accessible and assistive
technologies; XR accessibility – learning from the past, addressing real user
needs and the technical architecture for inclusive immersive environments; serious
and fun games; large-scale web accessibility observatories; accessible and
inclusive digital publishing; AT and accessibility for blind and low vision users;
Art Karshmer lectures in access to mathematics, science and engineering; tactile
graphics and models for blind people and recognition of shapes by touch; and
environmental sensing technologies for visual impairment Part II: accessibility of
non-verbal communication: making spatial information accessible to people with
disabilities; cognitive disabilities and accessibility – pushing the boundaries of
inclusion using digital technologies and accessible eLearning environments; ICT to
support inclusive education – universal learning design (ULD); hearing systems and
accessories for people with hearing loss; mobile health and mobile rehabilitation
for people with disabilities: current state, challenges and opportunities;
innovation and implementation in the area of independent mobility through digital
technologies; how to improve interaction with a text input system; human movement
analysis for the design and evaluation of interactive systems and assistive
devices; and service and care provision in assistive environments 10 chapters are
available open access under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International
License via link.springer.com.
Research Methodology - an Introduction W. Goddard 2004-05-01
Socio-economic and Eco-biological Dimensions in Resource use and Conservation
Niranjan Roy 2020-01-27 This book presents the outcomes of the 2017 national
workshop and international conference organized by CEENR of ISEC, Bengaluru and
Assam University Silchar. Addressing the threats to biodiversity and sustainable
development resulting from the impacts of human induced pressures on ecosystems
and global-warming-driven climate change is a major challenge. It requires
increased knowledge and an enhanced information base in order to devise local
policies to improve the adaptive capacity of vulnerable socio-ecological systems
in developing countries. In this context, the book presents research that has the
potential to benefit the environment and empower communities. It appeals to
researchers investigating diverse aspects of socio-ecological-biological systems
to create strategies for resource use, conservation and management to ensure
sustainability.
Computers for Handicapped Persons 1994
Clinical Staging in Psychiatry Patrick D. McGorry 2019-07-31 Clinical staging is a
solution to transform psychiatric diagnosis and improve mental health outcomes.
Acute Pulmonary Embolism A. Geibel 2012-12-06 The value of echocardiography in the
diagnostic work-up of patients with suspected acute pulmonary embolism.- New
developments in the thrombolytic therapy of venous thrombosis.- Mechanism of blood
coagulation. Newer aspects of anticoagulant and antithrombotic therapy.MRangiography in the diagnosis of pulmonary embolism.Scintigraphyventilation/perfusion scanning and imaging of the embolus.- Clinical course and
prognosis of acute pulmonary embolism.- The molecular mechanisms of inherited
thombophilia.
Gender, Work and Tourism M Thea Sinclair 2005-08-18 Gender, Work and Tourism
examines the central role played by women in the tourism industry. It discusses
the nature of their work and the ways in which tourism creates tensions between
the attitude and conduct of tourists and the beliefs and behaviour of local women.
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Among the areas explored are: the segmentation of tourism work in Northern Cyprus;
women's and men's work in Bali and the division of social and political power;
gendered tourism work in Mexico and the Philippines; material and ideological
changes in sex tourism in South-East Asia and the exploitation of South-East Asian
women in Japan.
5th International Conference on Biomedical Engineering in Vietnam Vo Van Toi
2014-11-18 This volume presents the proceedings of the Fifth International
Conference on the Development of Biomedical Engineering in Vietnam which was held
from June 16-18, 2014 in Ho Chi Minh City. The volume reflects the progress of
Biomedical Engineering and discusses problems and solutions. I aims identifying
new challenges, and shaping future directions for research in biomedical
engineering fields including medical instrumentation, bioinformatics,
biomechanics, medical imaging, drug delivery therapy, regenerative medicine and
entrepreneurship in medical devices.
The Monkeys of Stormy Mountain Jean-Baptiste Leca 2012-01-19 Reviews the most
important topics in current primatology using research on the long-studied
Arashiyama population of Japanese macaques.
Eicosanoids and other Bioactive Lipids in Cancer, Inflammation, and Radiation
Injury 3 Kenneth V. Honn 1997-09-30 Proceedings of the Fourth International
Conference held in Hong Kong, October 4-7, 1995
Hypochondriasis and Health Anxiety Jonathan S. Abramowitz 2011 An essential
resource for anyone providing services for individuals with somatoform or anxiety
disorders Cognitive-behavioral therapy is now the treatment of choice for
individuals with health anxiety and related problems. The latest research shows
that it results in reductions in health-related worries, reassurance-seeking
behavior, and phobic avoidance, as well as increases in life satisfaction and
everyday functioning. This compact, easy to understand book by experts Jonathan S.
Abramowitz and Autumn E. Braddock opens with an overview of the diagnostic issues
and assessment of health anxiety, and delineates a research-based conceptual
framework for understanding the development, maintenance, and treatment of this
problem. The focus of the book is a highly practical guide to implementing
treatment, packed with helpful clinical pearls, therapist-patient dialogues,
illustrative case vignettes, and sample forms and handouts. Readers are equipped
with skills for engaging reluctant patients in treatment and tailoring
educational, cognitive, and behavioral techniques for health-related anxiety. The
book, which also addresses common obstacles in treatment, represents an essential
resource for anyone providing services for individuals with somatoform or anxiety
disorders.
Forensic Podiatry John A. DiMaggio 2011-01-06 The human foot is a complex body
part composed of fifty-two bones, which is twenty-five percent of all the bones in
the body. Nonetheless, the foot is often viewed by the public and doctors as a
“minor” body part. Similarly, the importance of pedal evidence in crime
investigation has also long been undervalued, but as footwear evidence has become
more commonly used in forensic situations, so has pedal evidence, which is why
this seminal work is so important: it is the first textbook ever dedicated to
forensic podiatry. Forensic Podiatry is an international compilation of current
practices authored by the pioneers in the field. Part I discusses general forensic
concerns, including those at the crime scene, from an informative perspective. It
covers tasks performed by the crime laboratory, forensic podiatry principles, and
various aspects of human identification. Part II deals with specific forensic
podiatric concerns such as photographic techniques, bare footprint identification,
and footwear examination and analysis. It also discusses forensic gate and
analysis as well as the identification of pedal remains from podiatry records,
which is important for mass disaster scenes. Part III presents actual forensic
podiatry case studies from the United Kingdom and the United States, and Part IV
focuses on podiatry practice standards, which in many instances parallel expert
witness responsibilities. Groundbreaking and essential, this book is useful for
medical and criminal justice students as well as podiatrists, criminalists,
footwear examiners, forensic anthropologists, attorneys and investigators.
Biology 12 2011
Personality and Neurosurgery J Brihaye 1988-12-30 The human personality is
inextricably bound up with the function of the central nervous system. Diseases
and malfunctions of the brain, head injuries and neurosurgical operations can all
result in permanently altered behaviour patterns. This interrelation between brain
and behaviour is most clearly demonstrated in cases involving functional
neurosurgery and severe traumatic lesions. Despite the fact that this
interrelation represents an everyday challenge to the neurosurgeon, it is a
question which receives less attention than it deserves in neurosurgical meetings.
At the Third Convention of the Academia Eurasiana Neurochirurgica the following
topics were discussed: - Meaning of human personality - Methodology of personality
evaluation - Changes of personality as consequence of severe brain injuries Epilepsy and personality - Aphasia and personality - Psychosurgery and personality
Meow Libs Mad Libs 2015-05-26 Calling all cat lovers! Our newest original Mad Libs
features 21 silly stories all about our furry feline friends! At only $3.99, you
can buy one for yourself and all 27 of your cats!
Medical Mycology in the United States Ana Victoria Espinell-Ingroff 2013-03-09 The
development of medical mycology in the United States is assessed within the
context of scientific progress as demonstrated by the creativity and scholarly
contributions from research, technological activities, and training toward the
management of fungal diseases. Although it focuses on American figures and events,
it covers the origins of the discipline in Europe and Latin America. It describes
historically significant scientific, technological and educational development and
the narrative description is accompanied by an analysis of the causes of these and
their perceived impact on the development of the discipline from the late 1880s
into the 1990s. The development was conceptualised into five aras: the era of
discovery, the formative years, the advent of antifungal and immunosuppressive
therapies, the years of expansion and the era of transition.
Renault 4 Owners Workshop Manual John Harold Haynes 2012-10-01 This title is a DIY
workshop manual for Renault 4 owners. The book features maintenance and repair
procedures for Renault 4 vehicles.
Evoking a Sense of Place Joann P. Krieg 1988
Genetics, Genomics, and Breeding of Soybean Kristin Bilyeu 2016-04-19 The soybean
is an economically important leguminous seed crop for feed and food products that
is rich in seed protein (about 40 percent) and oil (about 20 percent); it enriches
the soil by fixing nitrogen in symbiosis with bacteria. Soybean was domesticated
in northeastern China about 2500 BC and subsequently spread to other countries.
The enormous
Indonesian Primates Sharon Gursky-Doyen 2010-01-15 Indonesia possesses the second
largest primate population in the world, with over 33 different primate species.
Although Brazil possesses more primate species, Indonesia outranks it in terms of
its diversity of primates, ranging from prosimians (slow lorises and tarsiers), to
a multitude of Old World Monkey species (macaques, langurs, proboscis moneys) to
lesser apes (siamangs, gibbons) and great apes (orangutans). The primates of
Indonesia are distributed throughout the archipelago. Partly in response to the
number of primates distributed throughout the Indonesian archipelago, Indonesia is
classified as the home of two biodiversity hotspots (Wallacea and Sundaland). In
order to be classified as a hotspot, an area must have a large proportion of
endemic species coupled with a high degree of threat including having lost more
than 70% of its original habitat. Two areas within Indonesia meet these criteria.
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to provide an updated and global vision of the importance of legumes in human
health.
Evidence-Based Orthodontics Greg J. Huang 2018-07-06 Evidence-Based Orthodontics,
Second Edition retains important elements of the First Edition, with several new
sections to improve its use as a quick and comprehensive reference. New updated
edition of a landmark text that surveys the principles and practice of evidencebased orthodontics Offers practical strategies for professionals to incorporate
EBO in their daily practices Presents brief summaries of the best evidence for a
wide range of clinical topics Incorporates information from over 400 systematic
reviews, listed by topic
Manufacturing Strategy John E. Ettlie 1990-01-31
Advanced High School Statistics David Diez 2015-05-10 The OpenIntro project was
founded in 2009 to improve the quality and availability of education by producing
exceptional books and teaching tools that are free to use and easy to modify. We
feature real data whenever possible, and files for the entire textbook are freely
available at openintro.org.The future for OpenIntro depends on the involvement and
enthusiasm of our community. Visit our website, openintro.org. We provide free
videos, statistical software labs, lecture slides, course management tools, and
many other helpful resources.

The tremendous diversity of primates in Indonesia, in conjunction with the
conservation issues facing the primates of this region, created a need for this
volume.
Legumes as Food Ingredient Alfonso Clemente 2021-05-07 Legume crops provide a
significant sources of plant-based proteins for humans. Grain legumes present
outstanding nutritional and nutraceutical properties as sources of bioactive
components with benefits in human health, while they are affordable food that
contributes to achieving future food and feed security. Furthermore, they are
major ingredients in the Mediterranean diet, playing a vital role in developing
countries. Global food security requires a major re-focusing of plant sciences,
crop improvement and production agronomy towards grain legumes (pulse crops) over
coming decades, with intensive research to identify cultivars with improved grain
characteristics, helping to develop novel legume-derived products (foods) adapted
to today consumer preference. In this context, studies dealing with legume
processing impact such as soaking, boiling, microwave cooking, germination, and
fermentation among others, in their nutritional and anti-nutritional (i.e., food
allergy) properties are of great interest in these future food developments. This
Research Topic aims to bring together a collection of studies for a better
understanding of current research in legume seed compounds functional properties
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